October 2, 1997 '

To Whom It May Concern.

I would like this letter to serve as a recommendaticn

for the services provided to me by Mobile Imaging & Scanning
Solutions, Inc.

Recently I had the opportunity to be involved with them

in a project for my company, that required both speed and
accuracy in order for it to be of benefit to us

It was very refreshing to deal with a company that
fullfilled theair initial commitment to us, as well as being
very diligent i1in meeting their promised time frames for
completion. Mobile Imaging has also been very professional

in following up with us to ensure the program was serving
our needs :
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Charles Sharpe
Vice President
Chief Claim Officer
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